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Autumn Term 2022 - Issue 39 – 7th October 

 

Preschool have  
enjoyed making spiders 
for our new spider 
web.  
 
The children enjoyed 
colouring, cutting and 
sticking the spiders to 
the web! 
 
Mrs Oliver and Mrs 
White 

Preschool News 

Well done Bella,  
Emeralds netball 
teams player of the 
week for great  
shooting!! 

  Rugby Festival  

Howzat! 

Some of you may remember George Taylor 
from the Upchurch Cricket Club, who visited 
our school after the first lockdown. He  
wanted to raise awareness of the game and 
he did just that. Several of the Bryony  
children are part of the club and enjoy  
weekly training sessions and matches during 
the season. Luke, George, Robson, Jamie, 
Rosie and Bella came away w ith medals 
and in addition to this Jamie and Rosie, who 
both,  in their first 
season of  
softball cricket with 
Upchurch Cricket 
Club, won trophies. 
Rosie for a 
‘Champagne’  
moment where she 
took 2 wickets in an 
over against Cobham 
and Jamie won the 
fielding award for the 
season.  
Congratulations to 
you both on this 
great achievement.  

  Netball Star!  

  Football  

This weekend Oscar and 
Matilda played in the 
Medway Rugby  
Festival. They both 
played some excellent 
rugby and had loads of 
fun with their teams.   
Tilly fully embraced the 
festival atmosphere with 
her club colours- making 
her easy to spot on the 
pitch! Ted, their  
younger brother, has done really well too. 
He joined the club a month ago and he got 
rather excited when the under 11s coach 
called a different Ted onto the pitch, he 
can’t wait to start playing matches!!! 
 
Great news Oscar and Matilda….  

Melody, from year 5, 
was invested in cubs 
this week. Well done 
Melody, we hope you 
have lots of fun bin 
your new pack! 
 

Miss Hills is coach-
ing Real 60’s under 
8’s team! Well done 
Miss Hills for     
giving up your spare 
time to help the  
community. For 
more information 
about the club , 
please see the flyer  
for details.   

  We have a new Cub! 
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October  
 
 
 

Wednesday 12th - Year 3 visit to The 
Guildhall, Rochester 

 
 
 

Thursday 13th - Year 5A - Parents’ 
Evening at Meresborough 
 
 
 

Thursday 13th - Year 3F - Parents’ 
Evening at Meresborough 

 
 
 

Thursday 13th - Year 5 Swimming  

 
 
 

Thursday 13th - MYG Hockey,  
Holcombe Hockey Club  

 
 
 

Friday 14th - Year 6 - Kent Fire & 
Rescue - Restart a Heart   
 
 
 

Tuesday 18th - Year 5W - Parents’ 
Evening at Meresborough 

 
 
 

Tuesday 18th - Year 4RK - Parents’ 
Evening at Meresborough 

 
 
 

Tuesday 18th - Early Years and KS1 - 
Parents’ Evenings at Marshall Road 

 
 
 

Wednesday 19th -  Reception & Year 
1- Parents’ Evenings at Marshall 
Road 
 
 
 

Thursday 20th - Year 6J - Parents’ 
Evening at Meresborough 
 
 
 

Thursday 20th - Year 5 Swimming  

 
 
 

Friday 21st - Last Day of Term 

 
 
 

Sunday 30th (date to be confirmed)  
- FoBS Halloween Party   

 
 

Monday 24th - Friday 4th November 
- Autumn Half Term Holiday 
 

Monday 7th November - Second Half 
of the Autumn Term Begins 

Reminders 

  Diary Dates Year 3 Historians! 
Year 3 had lots of 
fun in topic this 
week exploring 
the food eaten by 
stone age people. 

 

They roamed Bryony 
searching for food,  
deciding on whether 
stone age people would 
have gathered what they found or hunted! 
It was an opportunity for the children to 
consider their knowledge on stone age tools 
too, which weapons would be useful for 
hunting, especially for large dangerous 
creatures! 
Well done year 3! 
 
  Mrs Rivers & Mrs Kilbourne 

 

Morning and After School Care  

If you require morning or after school care 
please complete the ParentMail form, in 
advance. 

 

Uniform  

When we return to 
school, after the half 
term break, all children 
should be wearing the 
winter uniform.  
 
Uniform is available at Schooltime  
23 Railway Street Chatham ME4 4HU. 
01634 831684 or order online at: https://
schooltime.co.uk 
 
We are aware of some stock delays and 
with this in mind suggest that you  
telephone the shop before visiting.  
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House Points  

Term 1 

 

Running House Point Scores. 

Place House Team Total Points 

1st Ruby 1099 

2nd Sapphire 1079 

3rd Zircon 980 

4th Emerald 967 

Weekly House Point Scores. 

Place House Team Total Points 

1st Sapphire 279 

2nd  Ruby 272 

3rd Zircon  251 

4th Emerald 243 

Sapphire are still holding on to first place for the week and catching 

up Ruby who are now only 20 points in front of Sapphire  for the 

term…just 2 weeks to go, it could all change!!!  
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A new start for Spelling Shed results, who 
will be top next week?  
 
Year 1:  1st -  Ebunoluwa 
  2nd -  Rhiley 
  3rd -   Milan  

 

Year 2 : 1st -  Evelyn   
  2nd -  Jack 
  3rd -   Meera 

 

Year 3 :  1st -  Lyla 
  2nd -  Amelia 
                   3rd -  Matilda    

 

Year 4 :  1st -  Joshua 
  2nd -  Kesi 
  3rd -  Samreen  
 
Year 5 :  1st -  Angela 
  2nd -  Louie 
  3rd -  Billy 
 

Year 6 :  1st -  Josh 
  2nd - Bridget 
  3rd -  George 
 
A full house this week, it is wonderful  
to see so many children practising their 
weekly spellings in a fun and exciting 
way….. Well done everyone! 
 

Don’t forget to log in to MathShed for a place 
in the top 3! 
 
Year 1 : 1st -  Thomas  
  2nd -  Ebunoluwa 
  3rd -  Milan 
 

Year 2 :  1st -  Evelyn 
    2nd -  Sai 
   
Year 3 :  1st -  David 
  2nd -  Nancy    
  3rd -  Amelia 
 

Year 4 :  1st -  Joshua 
 
     
Year 5 :  1st -  Harry 
  2nd -  Brendan   
  3rd -  Shaarav 
  
Year 6 :  1st -  Josh 
  2nd -  George  
  3rd -  Oscar 
    
 
Fantastic to see another almost  
complete table!  Well done to everyone 
who logged into MathShed this week. Can we 
fill the board next week?  

 
Congratulations and best wishes to:-  

 
Melody & Clara 

 
  who celebrated their birthdays this week! 
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